	
	

	FAIRVIEW SCHOOL DISTRICT
	


                                                                                                 September 15, 2017


           2017-2018  School Year

                          Title I Parent Involvement Meeting

Dear Parent/Guardian:

The Fairview School District and Number Three School in partnership with Title I parents, will promote the social, emotional, and academic growth of all children in the district.  Parents will be part of the discussion in the planning, design and development of all academic programs and social activities that contribute to their child’s education. Title I parents will be included in the discussion and planning of district measures that will be put into place to help all children meet the state’s academic performance standards. Title I parents will be encouraged to attend district planning meetings and to meet with the district Title I Coordinator and Title I teachers. Title I parents will be able to ask questions, give input on important issues and suggest ideas and strategies to help improve their child’s education.  Title I parents will also be provided with materials and training in the beginning of each school year to facilitate their involvement in planning school activities and academic programs.  I encourage all parents of Title I students in grades 2-3 at Number Three School to attend the Title I Planning Meeting for the 2015-2016 school year which will be held on Thursday, September 28, 2017 at 6:30 PM in the Number Three School cafeteria. Refreshments will be served.
If you have any questions please call the district office at 201-943-0564.

Thank you.

